
The Beaver needs more protection in this day and age. Gone should be the days when landowners could freely blow up Beaver 
Dams that they may have viewed as a nuisance.  Today after many many studies we have hopefully learned that this Species is one 
of our greatest weapons against drought, environmental degradation and wildfire survival for native animals.  

These animals now need to be reclassified and brought under the preview of OGF and let the professionals counsel landowners as 
to mitigation measures or relocation options.  The Trap, gun and explosives are no longer the way to deal with this useful animal.


